From: Planning

To: Planning
Subject: Comments for Planning Application P/20/1616
Date: 04 January 2021 10:47:51

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is
provided below.

Comments were submitted at 10:47 AM on 04 Jan 2021 from Mrs Joanne Findlay .

Application Summary
Address: Burnside Bowling Club Burnside Road Rutherglen G73 4RB

Erection of detached two storey dwellinghouse with

Proposal: detached double garage and new vehicular access

Case Officer: Iain Morton

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Joanne Findlay
emait: [
Address: 14 Peveril Avenue Burnside Glasgow

Comments Details

Commenter
Type:
Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Member of public

Reasons
for
comment:

Comments: A new build on the proposed corner would not be in keeping
with the feel of that area. It would end up being an eyesore
especially for those people who directly look onto that area.

Having the bowling club there with the old railing and sign
gives a feel and sense of community and also that this an
area with history and old houses, all of which help keep the
value of those old houses that are in the area. A new build
house there is totally out of character in such a prominent
part of the community.

It would also affect the view from the back of my house, I
can see over to the bowling green and tennis course and it
is a lovely view which will be spoiled with a new build house.
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